---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Richard Cliffe <RCliffe@hallcon.com>

Date: Thu, May 31, 2018 at 3:19 PM

Subject: RE: Most favored nations information request
To: J Burger <jburger@ueunion.org>

J.

Both these claims are absolutely untrue. We have entered no new labor agreements with the
707 in Chicago which would impact the MFN agreement. Joe asked for a .25 increase for the
Chi Amtrack drivers he organized nut we declined to agree because of MFN impact.The 707
organized two new sites in WI (Fun Du Lac and Stevens Point)for whichwe agreed on a nominal
wage increase and agreed for the locations to go into the 707 Master Agreement. That is it.
Nothing to send you. Thx

Rich

From: J Burger [mailto:jburger@ueunion.org]
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 10:56 PM
To: Richard Cliffe

Subject: Most favored nations information request

Rich:

The NPWU Local 707 has texted UE members claiming that they have won a $2.00 an hour wage increase as
well as on-call pay. In order to represent our members under this collective bargaining agreement, we demand a
copy of any and all written agreements between Hallcon and NPWU Local 707 outlining increases in wages and
other benefits that have been executed this year. Please provide this information within 5 business days.

If you have any questions, please call me.
Thank you,

J Burger

J Burger, International Representative

United Electrical, Radio & Machine Workers of America (UE)
37 S. Ashland Ave.

Chicago, IL 60607

(312) 829-8300 (office)

(312) 829-8307 (fax)
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